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May - June 2017

Trustees’ Message

  My Brothers, at last spring is here and we all 
can get  outside and enjoy ourselves. Your trust-
ees have recently completed tne purchase of a 
new 8 ton air conditioning unit with an air ex-
changer installed above the grillroom.  We hope 
this will add to the comfort of all of our members 
in the future.  

We also have completed a competitive bid 
process for our west parking lot improvement 
and hope to move forward quickly after member 
approval at the 1st club meeting in May.  

We have also pursued a competitive bid process 
for patio expansion in the front and west sides of 
the building with more info coming soon. Please 
watch for info on the bulletin board.

Our annual picnic will be held on Sunday, 
July 16th from non till 5pm. (NEW THIS YEAR) 
we will be using wristbands for you to be served 
your meals.  This will be done to reduce waste 
and to aid in the purchase  of the supplies for the 
picnic.  There will be a signup list posted for you 
to signup you and your family members. More to 
come in the July/August newsletter.  

Entertainment for the next 2 months will be      
ReUNITED on Saturday May 6th at 7:30; Spicy 
Rhyme on May 13th at 7:30 and The Scenarios 
on June 16th at 7:30.                 
	
Thank you, As Always Fraternally Yours,
 
 Ralph, Dave, Alan, Steve and Randy

Aerie Secretary

All members need to remember dues are now to 
be paid by May 31st and they are $24 for every-
one. 

Every member should sign up one member a year 
to help us grow. Remember to try to make the a
Aerie meeting 1 st and 3 rd Mondays of the 
month.

Let’s take a moment and welcome aboard new or 
re-enrolled members, since our last letter.  

We welcome Dave Bordner, Rick Cantrell, Ted 
Shackleford, Ronnie Smith, Mike Sweany, Ted 
Brunker, Ralph Cox, Tim Fogle, Ron Oakes, 
Lonnie Wright, Aaron Adkins, Dave Ammond, Dan 
Brown, Rich Butler, Kevin Camarata, Dave Con-
stable, Louis Elia, Mike Finley, Dan Leonard, Jim 
Mathis, Bob McKee, Brian Oliver, Tom Savage, 
Pat Schwartz, Sam Spicocchi, Chris Stanford, 
Josh Tausch, Thomas West, JJ Diloreto, Brian 
Pachis.

Unfortunately, we must say good bye to our 
departed brothers Herman Lonas, Don Hickman, 
Roland Frye, Earl Herbruck, and Charles Beatty

Thanks for your time,

Mike Nalbach, Secretary

Remember...

Aerie Meetings - 1st and 3rd Mondays of each 
month at 7:00PM

Auxiliary Meetings - 1st and 3rd Tuesdays  of each 
month 7:00PM

From the Editor:  Please email all submissions 
for the July - August 2017  newsletter to Milan 
Chovan chovan35@gmail.com by June 15, 
2017.  Late submissions will cause a delay in 
printing.
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Sisters, spring is here and summer is just around the corner.  All the fresh new flowers are 
showing up.  I just love this time of year!

We have very many new Auxiliary members that have now joined us.  Welcome aboard.  I 
wish we could see more Auxiliary members at our meetings, which are held the first and 
third Tuesday every month at 7:00 PM.  Please join us and feel free to come with any 
questions, ideas or suggestions. 

 I want to thank everyone who purchased a tip for an Easter basket.  The proceeds help to 
support our Auxiliary endeavors and charities.

Our Auxiliary Anniversary Dinner is almost here, May 9.  Dinner is $14.00 and in-
cludes, along with drinks, a choice of steak or chicken.  Please ask a bar steward for 
an envelope.  Reservations should have been made by May 2 at 7:00 PM.  We will be 
acknowledging 72 sisters who have an anniversary this year.  Anyone who has an anniver-
sary and is at our Dinner will receive a pin.  All sisters with anniversaries  will be posted on 
the Auxiliary bulletin board.

We had nominations for officers at our April 18 meeting.  Once the officers are installed into 
office, we will place their names on our bulletin board.

Thanks to Carolyn Haug for decorating our bulletin board.  She has such a nice touch and 
does a beautiful job.  In addition, thanks go out to everyone who volunteers for our Auxilia-
ry Sunday Dinners.  Please check the board for upcoming menu items.  

There will be no Auxiliary dinner in May due to the Memorial Day weekend. 

Upcoming postings on our bulletin board will be a signup sheet for volunteers for the 
Eagles picnic in July.  In addition, a signup sheet will be posted for our Auxiliary dinner in 
June.  Here is your chance to help out for a few hours. 

Have a safe and enjoyable spring...

Beth Smith
Madam President

Madam President

Our History...
The F.O.E. was founded in February, 1898 by six theatre owners gathered in a Seattle 
shipyard to discuss a musician's strike. After addressing the matter, they agreed to "bury the 
hatchet" and form "The Order of Good Things." As numbers grew, members selected the 
Bald Eagle as the official emblem and changed the name to "The Fraternal Order of Eagles." 
The women's auxiliary traces its roots to 1927. The Fraternal Order of Eagles includes nearly 
800,000 members and more than 1,500 locations across the United States and Canada. Stop 
by one of our locations and see why we're known as People Helping People.

www.eagles190.com



Ladies, it is time for your dues! All the dues board 
cards are completed and are at the bar to be 
picked up. 

Please, if you need to pay your dues, they are due 
May 31, 2017.  You can mail your payment to the 
club to my attention (Lenny Zuchegno - Auxiliary 
Secretary) or drop it off at the bar.  Your cards will 
be placed at the bar to be picked up.

Sisters, our dues will be going up as soon as 
we get our new by-laws back from the Grand 
Aerie.  Get your payments in before they are re-
turned to take advantage of your current dues!
 
Past Presidents, your cards will be completed and 
placed behind the bar by May 15th with a note of 
instructions starting 2018 about paying your per-
cap taxes per the new by-laws.

We are having very many applications coming in 
at this time and we are doing our best to get you 
all on as soon as possible. To find out the status of 
your application, please contact me so I can let you 
know what the exact procedure is and where you 
stand.
  
You can call the club and ask for my extension to 
leave a message or call me at 330-268-2138 to 
leave a message. I will get back to you as soon as 
possible. Please note that I have the information to 
help you.

Starting in June, I will post Summer hours that I am 
in the Office.  However, feel free to call me any time 
and I will answer any questions you have!

Thank you for your show of support and confidence 
in making me your Auxiliary Secretary for the next 
three years!

Respectfully submitted,

Lenny Zuchegno
Auxiliary Secretary
jernlen@yahoo.com
330-268-2138

Madam Secretary

The Fraternal Order of Eagles is an inter-
national non-profit organization uniting 
fraternally in the spirit of liberty, truth, 

justice, and equality, to make human life 
more desirable by lessening its ills and 
promoting peace, prosperity, gladness 

and hope.

Dear Members:

Our annual aerie picnic will held at the K Of C 
Pavillon on Sunday July 16, 2017 from 12PM to 
5PM.  

In order to obtain an accurate estimate of food that 
will be needed, we will have a signup sheet for the 
picnic in the aerie bar starting on June 01, 2017 
and running through July 09, 2017. 

All aerie members are allowed to bring one guest 
along with their family members (kids under the 
age of 18 and grandkids). We will ask you on the 
signup sheet to provide each person’s name. 

We will be providing wrist bands to be worn at 
picnic. Adults will have one color of wristband. 
Kids under the age of 18 and grandkids will have a 
different color. You will need to have this wristband 
on in order to receive your meal.

Thank You

Board OF Trustees

Annual Picnic News...



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
8 PM Weekly

$1.00
Drawing

2
8 PM Ladies &
Mens 200 Club 

Drawing

3
7 PM Weekly

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

4
8 PM Weekly

50 Cent
Drawing

5 6
ReUNITED
7:30 - 10:30

7 8
8 PM Weekly

$1.00
Drawing

9
8 PM Ladies &
Mens 200 Club 

Drawing

10 
7 PM Weekly

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

11
8 PM Weekly

50 Cent
Drawing

12 13
    Spicy Rhyme
      7:30 - 10:30

14 Mothers’ Day 15
8 PM Weekly

$1.00
Drawing

16
8 PM Ladies &
Mens 200 Club 

Drawing

17
7 PM Weekly

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

18
8 PM Weekly

50 Cent
Drawing

19 20

21 22
8 PM Weekly

$1.00
Drawing

23
8 PM Ladies &
Mens 200 Club 

Drawing

24
7 PM Weekly

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

25
8 PM Weekly

50 Cent
Drawing

26 27

28
3 PM Auxiliary 

Dinner
5 PM Monthly
$5.00 Drawing

29 Memorial Day
8 PM Weekly

$1.00
Drawing

30
8 PM Ladies &
Mens 200 Club 

Drawing

31
7 PM Weekly

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

May 2017

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
8 PM Weekly

50 Cent
Drawing

2 3

4 5
8 PM Weekly

$1.00
Drawing

6
8 PM Ladies &
Mens 200 Club 

Drawing

7
7 PM Weekly

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

8
8 PM Weekly

50 Cent
Drawing

9 10

11 12
8 PM Weekly

$1.00
Drawing

13
8 PM Ladies &
Mens 200 Club 

Drawing

14 Flag Day
7 PM Weekly

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

15
8 PM Weekly

50 Cent
Drawing

16 17
The Scenarios

7:30 - 10:30

18 Fathers’ Day 19
8 PM Weekly

$1.00
Drawing

20
8 PM Ladies &
Mens 200 Club 

Drawing

21
7 PM Weekly

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

22
8 PM Weekly

50 Cent
Drawing

23 24

25
3 PM Auxiliary 

Dinner
5 PM Monthly
$5.00 Drawing

26
8 PM Weekly

$1.00
Drawing

27
8 PM Ladies &
Mens 200 Club 

Drawing

28
7 PM Weekly

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

29
8 PM Weekly

50 Cent
Drawing

30

June 2017


